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Inspiring 
students to meet challenges 

with confidence.

Sunday, April 2
Seniors leave for DC
	 Return on Friday, April 7

Monday, April 3
Sub-section Speech Contest 
            in Chatfield

Friday, April 7 & 
        Monday, April 10
NO SCHOOL -- SPRING BREAK

Saturday, April 15
Dorian Choral Invitational 
	 @ Luther

Saturday, April 15
Odyssey of the Mind event 
	 in St. Paul

Saturday, April 15
Section Speech Contest

Monday, April 17
5:00 SG Facility Task Force
7:00 School Board Meeting

Thursday, April 20
Small Group Music Contest @ 
Rushford

Saturday, April 22
Choir sings at Military Ball

Click Here to see up-to-date cal-
endar of upcoming events

Friday, March 31, 2023

THat was Fun!THat was Fun!

Congratulations to the Congratulations to the 
Boys Basketball TeamBoys Basketball Team
3rd Place at State!!3rd Place at State!!

What a fun season! 
Thanks to all of the basketball players, the coaches, the team players 

parents, the Athletic Boosters, the staff, the administration
....and a BIG THANK YOU to the FANS!!

This was a team effort from everyone!

If you haven’t yet, please take time to fill 
out the building improvement survey. 
Click here to take the survey online: 

 bit.ly/sgps_survey
Or Download and print a pdf. Once com-
plete, drop off or mail the survey back to 
the Spring Grove School District Office.
If you would like a paper copy mailed to 

you, please call the school: 
(507) 498-3221

Click here for Click here for 
this week’s this week’s 
video fromvideo from

Mr. KjellandMr. Kjelland

https://southeastconference.org/public/genie/3/school/9/date/2023-01-09/view/week/
http://bit.ly/sgps_survey
https://rst6-livesite.rschooltoday.com/sites/springgrove.k12.mn.us/files/files/Private_User/karen.fried/2023_springGrovePublicSchoolsReferendum_survey_ISG%20(1).pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j0YlOpBW6J4Mr_BTRWZUcT3W2lOA2Z1s/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bs4nqAMSFTR9FJ94sF6iQBKX0CDkXoF5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bs4nqAMSFTR9FJ94sF6iQBKX0CDkXoF5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bs4nqAMSFTR9FJ94sF6iQBKX0CDkXoF5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bs4nqAMSFTR9FJ94sF6iQBKX0CDkXoF5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j0YlOpBW6J4Mr_BTRWZUcT3W2lOA2Z1s/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bs4nqAMSFTR9FJ94sF6iQBKX0CDkXoF5/view?usp=sharing


 

Governor Walz signed the Free School Meals 
for Kids bill on Friday, March 17, 2023. The 
Minnesota Department of Education (MDE) 
is excited to implement this program for our 
students in Minnesota. This legislation pro-
vides state reimbursement for a free break-
fast and lunch to all students at schools 
participating in the National School Lunch 
Program (NSLP) and the School Breakfast 
Program (SBP). The Free School Meals for 
Kids Program will start on July 1, 2023*. 
*in Spring Grove it will be the beginning of the 
2023-24 school year, there is no summer food 
service

Free School Meals for 
Kids Bill Signed Into Law

4th and 5th 
Graders 
visited the 
Hmong 
Cultural 
Center in 
La Crosse 
Friday, 
March 24

Kindergarten Round-up was held Wednesday, March 29. 
Looking forward to seeing these smiling faces in the fall!



 

The Second Annual 
Seniors vs Staff 
Basketball game 

was held on Wednesday, 
March 29. It was a rous-
ing good time, and after 

28 minutes of intense 
playing it ended in a tie 

37 - 37.
No one lost, no one won, 
...but lots of fun was had.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rv6gpGT-l48786bLWMhxtiKS0bPbkTK9/view?usp=sharing
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